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Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
We are attending St Mary’s Church for our annual carol service on Thursday 14th December. 
This is a lovely opportunity for us to celebrate the meaning of Christmas together as a 
school, sing some carols and retell the Christmas story.  
 
The KS2 service will be 10-11am and the KS1 service will be 2-3pm, if parents would like to 
join us at the church.  
 
If your child is in KS1 ONLY, you will be able to take your child home from the church at the 
end of the service so please complete the form on ParentMail. This will indicate who will 
collect them from church or if they will be brought back to school for 3.30pm collection.   
 
Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform and has a coat, as we walk to the 
church. We are hoping for good weather on the day, however if conditions are unsuitable 
then we may have to cancel.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Mrs R Keen  
Executive Head Teacher  
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